
 

April 2023 

 

VISITOR INFORMATION  
Please make yourself familiar with our guidelines  

 
• Please wear the correct PPE for the purpose of your visit 
• Please don’t come into the care home if you are feeling unwell, 

even if you have tested negative for COVID-19, are fully vaccinated 
and have received their booster. Transmissible viruses such as flu, 
respiratory syncytial virus (RSV) and norovirus can be just as 
dangerous to our residents as COVID-19. 

• Please catch coughs and sneezes in tissues and sanitise hands 
afterwards. 

• Comply with the infection prevention and control measures: 
mandatory hand hygiene (for at least 20 seconds) and the use of 
PPE. 

• Additional requirements for face masks may be in place during a 
confirmed outbreak of COVID-19 

• Where visiting is modified during an outbreak of COVID-19 or 
where a home resident has confirmed COVID-19, every resident 
will still be enabled to continue to receive one visitor inside the 
care home. 
 
Thank you 

 
 
 

 


